

Elmi Muller

Congress Chair

30th International Congress of The Transplantation Society (TTS 2024)

Dear Editor:

The Associate Professor, Takashi Ito would like to apply for AHP Awards.

The Associate Professor, Takashi Ito is currently engaged in clinical practice as Chief of Liver Transplantation. in Kyoto University in Japan. He is currently conducting clinical and basic science/laboratory research in liver transplantation and is the lead author and presenter of an abstract submitted to the TTS 2024 Congress.

Thank you for your consideration. I look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Etsuro Hatano

Director and Professor

Division of Hepato-Biliary-Pancreatic Surgery and Transplantation, Department of

Surgery, Graduate School of Medicine, Kyoto University

Ets. Holano.

54 Kawaharacho Shogoin Sakyo-ku, Kyoto, 606-8507, Japan

E-mail: etsu@kuhp.kyoto-u.ac.jp

